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Register of Interests 
 
 
 

1. Over the last two months the Partnership’s register of interests has 
undergone its annual update.  Responses have now been received from all 
active members of the Partnership, and all but two have declared ‘nil returns’. 

 
2. Cllr. Jim Beall has declared that he has a relative who is employed by CRI, 

who provide a range of services commissioned via DAAT funding, and Tina 
Williams has declared her involvement with the Bridges Family and Carers 
Service, which is well known to members of the Partnership, although Tina 
represents the Central Area Partnership Board on the Safer Stockton 
Partnership. 

 
3. It is RECOMMENDED that this report is noted. 


